
Open House 2023 
 
Roman White, a current sophomore student in LOC Information Assurance and Cyber Defense Concentration, helped recruiting potential students 
during the Open House hosted by LOC Center for Cybersecurity, LOC Division of Computer Science, and LOC Office of Admission on November 
30, 2023 at 103 Gibson-Orgill Mathematics and Science Learning Center on LOC campus. 
 

 
 
As shown in photo above, Roman White (the second from right) was tutoring visiting high school students to try on Oculus Quest 2 Virtual Reality 
(VR) headsets with hand controllers. These headsets were taken from LOC Network and Cybersecurity Lab 



 
 
As shown in photo above, Roman White (the third from left) was teaching how to make two robots compete in a crawling race to visiting high school 



students. These were Synthiam Ez-B Six-Bare spider like robots, also from LOC Network and Cybersecurity Lab. The photo below depicts the 
moment when competing robots almost reached the finish line. 
 

 


